
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Purwokerto, 11 Jumadil Akhir 1442 H 
25 January 2021 M 

 
 

 

Sub: Invitation Letter 
 
Sonia Huang 
Director, International Cooperation and Exchange Division 
National Dong Hwa University, Taiwan 
 
Dear Madam, 

 

Universitas Muhammadiyah Purwokerto (UMP) would like to invite your students to participate 
in the Virtual International Winter Course 2021 which will be held in March 2021. There are 
three (3) topics of courses provided that are specially designed for students of any majors who 
are interested in improving their knowledge of different field of studies.  
 

The online lectures and workshop will provide your students a window of opportunity to learn 
directly from our distinguished lecturers and professionals. 
 
In this International Winter Course 2021, we are offering free program fee for the students of 
National Dong Hwa University, Taiwan. Please refer to the following link to do registration: 
http://bit.ly/isc2021heritage. Attached are the brochures of the three courses offered. 
 

We sincerely hope that you circulate this invitation to your students and are looking forward to 
receiving the applications. Thank you. 

 

 
 

 
Head of International Affairs Office, 
 
 
 
 
 
Condro Nur Alim, PhD. 
NIK 2160355 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

Universitas Muhammadiyah Purwokerto 

International Affairs Office 

Sincerely yours, 

http://bit.ly/isc2021heritage


 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


